Thank you for registering for the 2022 ADM Conference. 


Many hours of planning have gone into what we believe will be an uplifting week filled with opportunities for professional, personal and spiritual enrichment, and we hope you will avail yourself fully of what we have prepared for your benefit.
In addition to the plenary sessions of Worship Seminar and ADM Chorus, conference workshops include something for everyone. And, you’ll have time to explore Tulsa, from the famous Aquarium, classic barbecue and other great dining, a chance to listen to local musicians entertain you with their rendition of country and western, rhythm and blues or rock and roll. Highly experienced and talented clinicians and option leaders, along with other exciting programming, ensures you’ll come away enriched and invigorated – prepared for your best year ever. Perhaps the most important member benefit of ADM is the cherished memories and friendships – not to mention great resources and networking.
Check in will begin at 3:00 PM on Sunday, July 17. The address for Tulsa University is 800 South Tucker Drive, Tulsa, OK 74104. Most activities will take place on campus in Sharp Chapel. The University website is www.utulsa.edu.
Conference registration will begin on March 1, 2022. Registrations received after June 17, 2022 will be assessed a late registration fee of $100.
Meals: All meals will be offered on campus in the Student Union Dining Hall. Conference registration includes breakfast, lunch and dinner each day, except for Wednesday dinner during the free evening.
Vendor exhibits will open at 4:00 PM Sunday. Daily exhibit hours will be posted in the exhibit area and on the ADM Facebook page.
Dress for the week is casual . . . shorts, slacks, etc. Less casual attire is encouraged for the closing worship service and for those anticipating serving as worship leaders.
Handbell ringers will need to bring gloves and a binder. Music packets for handbells classes will be available for purchase at the conference. 
Organists who wish to play in the performance masterclass, need to bring organ shoes and prepared music.
ADM Chorus and Chapel Choir: Music packets will be available for purchase.
Handbell and Choral Reading Session music packets are free if you reserved your packets when you registered.
Transportation: The University is approximately 7 miles or 14 minutes from Tulsa International Airport, which is served by many major airlines. There is ample parking at the University for those who drive to the conference.
A quick note about additional expenses: ADM will have four special offerings to benefit the Vera Enz First-timers Scholarship Fund, the ADM Endowment Fund, the ADM Music Clinician’s Fund, and the ADM Worship Clinician’s Fund. Music and other items will be available for purchase in the exhibit area. Wednesday dinner is on your own as you enjoy the sights and sounds of Tulsa.  
Updated information about the 2022 ADM Conference may be found on our website at 
www.adm-doc.org and on the ADM Facebook page.  
We are overjoyed that you have registered for the 60th annual Association of Disciple Musicians Conference on Music and Worship, and hope that you will find your time in Tulsa to be a source of inspiration and blessing.
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